newsletter



SINCE 1956

50

Thank you for your cooperation!



Dominic Andres

Ladies and Gentlemen,

As this year draws to a close, we would like to thank you for your trust and cooperation throughout 2006!

With this 3rd newsletter we would once again like to pass on the most important news of the last 6 months.

We have again chosen to make a charity donation instead of sending gifts to our clients. This year, we are supporting the foundation «Terre des hommes» (www. tdh.ch). This foundation has focused closely on its aims since its establishment in 1960 and continues to provide aid to children in need as well as defending children's rights in Switzer-

land and around the world.

We are already looking forward to further partnership with you and intend to continue supporting you with our know-how.

Our plant will be closed from December 23rd up to and including January 2nd 2007!

Have a very happy and contemplative holiday season and a good start into the New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Andres AG Precision Turned Parts Dominic Andres

New Investments

In the last six months we have continued to invest in our CNC machines! In the middle of October 2006, a new and fully equipped DECO 2000/13 was put into service, including a 350 bar high pressure pump, thread-whirling device, high-frequency spindles and collet oil cleaning unit. In addition to this, we have also upgraded two further CNC machines with collet oil cleaning units.



Collet oil cleaning unit



New fully equipped DECO 2000/13



Wastewater plant SOM1100

Wastewater treatment plant

In November we installed a new wastewater treatment plant by Enviro-Chemie. The Split-omat plant uses a physico-chemical treatment with flocculation and flotation processes. With this plant, we are able to treat wastewater that ensues from grinding (metal filing) and floor cleaning (oil residues). This is an important contribution to the environment.

Building refurbishment

Due to age-related damage to our building shells, we have undergone complete refurbishment of the production halls. This was begun in August and is being finished as we speak. The cladding has been given outer insulation, all the windows have been replaced, the roof has been insulated and the shed glazing

renewed. All the work has been carried out smoothly and has not affected production at all. With our new and modern building we will be able to keep the temperature constant in the production hall and will certainly make savings in energy. All this is a further contribution to environmental consciousness.









Wassergasse 11 CH-4573 Lohn-Ammannsegg Phone: +41 32 677 53 11 Fax: +41 32 677 53 10 info@andresag.com www.andresag.com

